
Camp Sionito 

A Peaceful Refuge Promoting Wholeness 

Update from Camp Sionito                          January 17, 2012 

Coming Events At Camp Sionito 
 

January 27-29 CBMC Women’s Retreat 

February 24-26 CBMC Leadership Retreat 

March 16-18   CBMC Men’s Retreat 

March 30 to April 1 Sionito Silent Retreat 

June 10 to 16 Sr. High Camp 

June 16 to 23 Reunion 1 

June 24 to 30 Junior Camp 

June 30 to July 6  Reunion 2 

July 8 to 14 Jr. High Camp 

July 26 to 29 Campamento de Jovenes/Reunion Familiar 

Access retreat/camp registration forms and information on 
your mission center website or at www.sionito.org 

Work Party Dates:  February 10-12 (Valentine’s Sweat-
heart Banquet), March 2-4, April 20-22 and May 18-20 

Contact Mike Thrutchley for work party information at 
stonewoodhomes@hotmail.com or 817.819.7299 

To remove your name from our mailing list, please email jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com 
For more information regarding Camp Sionito please contact Joseph Postnikoff at 817.347.5261 or 
817.291.9822 or jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com 

Lifetime Service 
Award Nominations 

Close February 1 
 

Submit your nomination(s) 
for the 2012 Derrel Dee 
Webb Lifetime Service 
Award by February  
1, 20112  Award  
Recipient(s) will be hon-
ored during 2012 summer 
reunions.  Nomination crite-
ria, and forms can be  
accessed at  
www.sionito.org 
 

Need a Summer Job?  
Sionito needs you!  
Check out Summer Staff 
position listings at 
www.sionito.org 

Among the Top 10 Events of 

2011 Was President Veazey 

Trying Out the Waterslide! 
The waterslide needs a name.  Watch for  de-

tails on the upcoming naming contest. 

January Work Party Makes 
Major Strides Toward 

Achieving Development Goals 

 
    A total of 27 volunteers attended the Janu-
ary work party and enjoyed excellent meals, 
fine accommodations and tremendous 
weather! 
    The Extreme Kitchen Remodel is well un-
derway with the delivery of replacement ap-
pliances, dishwasher and stainless steel ta-
bles.  Work on the new pantry was started 
with the opening of a new doorway and in-
stallation of insulation and plywood.  In the 
Dining Hall, the old paneling and drinking 
fountain were removed and the face of the 
serving line counter and most of the west wall 
was covered with corrugated steel. 
    On the Women’s side of the Main Bath-
house, unnecessary blocks in the shower 
area, sinks, toilets and surrounding tile were 
removed, the interior walls were framed and 
partition hardware and new window were in-
stalled .  On the Men’s side, the shower ce-
ramic tile was nearly completed. 
    Other projects included completion of the 
Cabin 13 ceiling, installation of a rock base 
on Cabin 19 and 3/4 of Cabin 22, computer 
and internet upgrade, winterization of some 
buildings and much more.  Thanks to all for 
their hard work.  Mike Thrutchley reporting. 
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